
Year 6
Summer 3.2

English
This half term, we will continue reading a 
book filled with short stories and poems 
called ‘Once upon a Place’ and our new 
book ‘New Kid’. In writing, the children will 
be exploring and then writing their own 
war poems. We will also be studying 
‘Darwin’s Tree of Life’ and children will 
write a persuasive campaign. 
In reading, children will be applying the 
many reading skills they have learnt in Key 
Stage 2. Towards the end of the half term, 
we will be increasing practice on all the 
skills necessary for reading aloud with 
fluency.

Maths
This half term, the children will be reviewing their 
knowledge of statistics and measurement and 
algebra. They will continue to work on reasoning and 
problem solving questions to demonstrate their 
depth of understanding of mathematical concepts. 
Children will also continuously be applying 
knowledge and skills through fluency and raw maths 
questions, building up speed. It is of high importance 
that every child is continuing to develop their time 
tables knowledge and pace.

PE
This term the children will                                           
continue playing cricket and                                          
developing all the skills                                       
involved in cricket: bowling,                                 
fielding and batting.
PE days:
6M &6A on Mondays and Tuesdays.

humanities
The children will continue to  focus upon the formation 
of early civilisations as well as their achievements. For 
example, in mathematics, government, trade, building 
and art. 
In geography, children will use fieldwork to observe, 
measure and record the features of South America. 
They will represent human and physical features using 
digital technologies and 6 figure grid references.

DT
Structures: This topic draws upon pupils’ 
skills and knowledge of structures, 
challenging them to design and create a 
model of a new playground featuring five 
apparatus, made from three different 
structures.

Science 
This half term, the children will continue learning 
about evolution and inheritance. They will learn how 
living things have changed over time and that fossils 
provide information about living things that inhabited 
the Earth millions of years ago. They will also identify 
how animals and plants are adapted to suit their 
environment in different ways and that adaptation 
may lead to evolution.

computing
This half term children will learn how to produce a 
short narrative film. This will involve writing a 
screenplay (script) in Pages, then using Keynote to 
create a floorplan for their filming, as well as edit and 
mix sound effects in iMovie for their final video.

RE & PSHE
In RE, children will continue to learn about the joy 
that can be expressed in different religious festivals 
and how people of faith appreciate beauty in the 
world.

In PHSE, the children will explore the questions: 
What will change as we become more independent? 
How do friendships change as we grow? 

Music
The children will continue with the unit of work using 
glockenspiels and builds on the children’s previous 
learning. It will be focused on one key song  ‘Music 
and Me’.
The children will also be preparing for their end of 
year assembly. 


